ODIN

SCHIFFSAUSRUSTUNG GMBH
IMPORT - EXPORT

Schiffdorf, 28.06.2019

Topics of this issue

* Further development of the company ODIN
» Sustainability and avoidance of plastic

In this issue we provide an update regarding the further development of ODIN, as well
as the approach to the topic "sustainability" and "avoidance of plastic".

New building freezer hall

At the end of next month (July 2019) we will finish the new freezer hall with approx.
4,000 m? in Schiffdorf. This deep-frozen warehouse offers approximately 4,400 pallet
spaces and has been built to the latest standard.

This means, among other things, that the cooling unit is not operated with
conventional refrigerants, but we operate this with Co2. Furthermore, heat recovery in
the freezer hall uses the waste heat generated by the chillers to operate the heating in
that deposit.

Likewise, investments were made in a photovoltaic system. This generated energy is
used exclusively for own use. In addition, the system has been designed to ideally
handle 2/3 of the building's power, including the cooling system.

Furthermore, the access routes (and associated transport energies) between the
existing, still existing cold storage warehouse in Bremerhaven and our main building in
Schiffdorf will be eliminated and thus less pollutant emissions will be released to the
environment.

All our trucks are equipped to the latest standard (Euro 6). With this standard we are
able to be more ecologically sustainable in order to reduce emissions and fuel
consumption.

Avoiding plastic

Of course, we also want to convert our products to greener materials in the best
possible way. Several discussions have already been held with our suppliers and even

some alternatives in the disposable sector have already been changed.

Likewise, we continue to work on replacing other articles with alternatives. Talk to us.
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